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November 24, 2020 
 
JOHN DOE 
123 TESTING RD 
CONCORD NH 03301 
 
Re: Forestry Statutory Permit-by-Notification (RSA 482-A) 

NHDES File Number: 2020-XXXXX 
Subject Property: 123 Testing Rd, Concord, Tax Map #XX, Lot #XX 

 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On November 23, 2020, the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) Wetlands Bureau received 
the above-referenced Forestry Statutory Permit-by-Notification (Forestry SPN). On November 24, 2020, the NHDES 
determined that the Forestry SPN was administratively complete and that the project as described met the 
requirements for a Forestry SPN. Pursuant to RSA 482-A:3, XIV and Rules Env-Wt 100-900, work may commence in 
accordance with the conditions listed on the Forestry SPN form and listed below: 

1. The project meets the minimum impact criteria outlined in Administrative Rule Env-Wt 520.05. 
2. You are NOT working in a municipally designated prime wetland, duly established 100-foot buffer, or Priority 

Resource Area unless authorized under Env-Wt 407. 
3. Access is not used for subdivision, development, or other land conversion to non-forestry uses, except that forestry 

uses may be combined with normal agricultural operations or trail construction or maintenance, or both. 
4. You follow the Best Management Practices for Erosion Control on Timber Harvesting Operations in New Hampshire 

published and revised in 2016 by the NH Department of Resources & Economic Development. To view the manual, 
log on to: https://extension.unh.edu/resources/files/Resource000247_Rep266.pdf. 

5. The Confirmation of Complete Forestry SPN form (printed on Tyvek paper) must be posted in a secure manner, in a 
prominent place, at the site of the approved project. The Confirmation form will be sent to the forester or logger, if 
one is identified in your Forestry SPN. 

 
This Forestry SPN is valid through November 24, 2025. If you have any questions, please contact the Wetlands Bureau at 
(603) 271-2147. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ryan A. Duquette 
Notification Reviewer, Wetlands Bureau 
Land Resources Management, Water Division 
 

cc: Forester/Logger (with Tyvek) 
 Agent 

Municipal Clerk/Conservation Commission 
NH Department of Natural & Cultural Resources 

http://www.des.nh.gov/
https://extension.unh.edu/resources/files/Resource000247_Rep266.pdf

